
 
2820 BENJAMIN CT SE, OLYMPIA, WA, 98501 

 

P: (253) 255-5892  E: BETHELH20@GMAIL.COM 

September 15, 2020 

 

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 

ATTN: Mr. Mark L. Johnson, Executive Director and Secretary 

621 Woodland Square Loop SE 

Lacey, WA 98503 

Re: UW-200767 Water of Bethel, LLC 

 

Dear Mr. Johnson, 

 

 

The purpose of this letter is to extend the effective date of the tariff sheets filed in the 

above-referenced docket to November 1, 2020. This will give us and the commission staff time to 

ensure we are providing the best documentation for our rate case. 

 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Water of Bethel/ Cole Loncar 
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